

SPOKANE POLICE DEPARTMENT

ANNE E. KIRKPATRICK CHIEF OF POLICE



CHAT WITH THE CHIEF "A Forum on Human Rights"

Dear Citizen:

The Spokane Police Department would like to invite you to attend a forum to discuss human rights and other current issues. This important event is scheduled for Wednesday, Sept. 19, at 7 p.m. in the City Council Chambers in the lower level of City Hall, 808 W. Spokane Falls Blvd.

Our goal here is to learn from you about how we can improve the way we serve the community. Come prepared to voice your opinions on tolerance, diversity, respect and dignity in interactions between police officers and the public. Ask questions. We'll do our best to answer them.

We ask that you follow only one rule: To act within the bounds of civility and respect. We'll do the same, and the meeting will be valuable and rewarding.

We will have a great facilitator for this meeting, Terry Goetz of the City's Human Rights Commission, who will work to ensure that everyone has a chance to be heard. We hope that many people will want to speak so we will all need to get right to the point.

We hope that you will be able to attend the forum, and we look forward to your presence and participation.

Sincerely,

Anne E. Kirkpatrick Chief of Police

Com E. Kakade de